
 
 
 
Press Release 
 
09 February 2020 
 

WATERBERG DISTRICT DISABILITY IMBIZO 
 

 
The Executive  Mayor of Waterberg District Municipality, Cllr Morris Mataboge, led a 
delegation from the District and local municipalities to the District Disability Imbizo held at 
Seleka village in Lephalale on 09 February 2022.  
 
The Executive Mayor was flanked by Lephalale Local Municipality Mayor, Cllr Alpheus Thulare 
and Bela Bela Mayor Cllr Gloria Seleka and other councillors from the District and both local 
municipalities. 
 
This Imbizo was a platform for engagements between Waterberg District Mayors, persons 
living with disability and stakeholders from various sectors. Amongst issues discussed were 
social challenges facing people living with disability, employment, and business opportunities.  
 
As a way-forward the Executive Mayor said all issues raised ranging from access to 
government offices, resuscitation of structures, ECD’s catering for learners with disability to 
adherence to the employment percentage at government institutions, will broadly discussed 
and escalated to relevant institutions. 
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